
REVISED

STATEMENT OF PURPOSE

RS27518 / SCR122

This resolution directs the State Board of Education and State Department of Education to review high school
graduation requirements to recognize that many students follow a Career Technical education path and to create
multiple paths to graduation or a high school diploma. The Board has already indicated they planned on
undertaking this review. This resolution shows legislative support for this review

FISCAL NOTE
This review can be completed within the Board's and Department's current budgets.

Contact:
Senator Steven P. Thayn
(208) 332-1000
Representative Ryan Kerby
(208) 332-1000

DISCLAIMER: This statement of purpose and fiscal note are a mere attachment to this bill and prepared by a proponent
of the bill. It is neither intended as an expression of legislative intent nor intended for any use outside of the legislative
process, including judicial review (Joint Rule 18).
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